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Neeser Construction, Inc.
2501 Blueberry
Anchorage, Alaska 99503

Re: New Anchorage Downtown Fire Station No. 1

\

Dear Mr. Gary Donnelly:

We are very pleased with the new 29,700 SF Downtown Fire Station Complex,
with its modern design, durable building materials and high tech operational
signaling/communication systems. We wish to thank you for the highly skilled
team that worked on the building, including Mark Haas, Jim Hoglund, Ken
Burkhart and the subcontractors and engineering staff.

The operation and performance of our new fire station is going well. This project
is a great example that given the right team members the design/build process
can provide excellent results.

Look forward to working with your team on future projects.

Sincerely,

ko J o Fs
Kurt W. Steinert
Project Manager
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